Dear Helen, 30 May 2023

Thanks again for your generous and thoughtful support of
Tangier Island. \We now have a record-high 50 mission volunteers
who are planning on serving on the island from 13-19 June, 2023.

Attached is the 2023 Biography Book outlining what we are
doing and who is going. We want you to have a copy for yourself,
should you want to come down sometime that week. We know you
are busy, but we would enjoy seeing you and showing you the work

the right people and the right materials for the many jobs. We will be
visiting every shut-in (36) and leaving them with a large bag of gifts
and things to help they stay safer, dryer and warmer. We will be
planting trees, painting, clearing yards, and engaging with ALL
AGES on the island through a myriad of planned activities and
outreach events.

We will be having a “Kid’s Fun Day” on the Saturday, which is
always fun to attend and other activities through the week, including
an Island Softball Game and Island Fun Run - see schedule on page
9.

We could not do nearly as much without your generous support
and aid through the HOLLY RUN, so thanks again for all you do to

make this a better place! W m\

Blessings and Warm Regards, Mike Marra 717-448-5295



